
Flu and COVID-19 are two different viruses 
and require two different vaccines. The 
Centers for Disease Control and Prevention 
(CDC) recommends both vaccines and says 
it’s safe to receive them at the same time.

There is a new COVID-19 booster just in time 
for fall. Timing your next booster shots right 
could help maximize your protection.

The CDC said in an announcement that you 
are eligible if you have received at least a 
primary series of the vaccine, don’t actively 
have Covid-19 and have waited at least two 
months since your booster shot. 

R E G E N C Y  M E M O R Y  C A R E  C L U B

Flu & Covid Booster Clinic  
at The Regency

Don’t Miss COVID-19 Booster Clinic! 
Members and Their Families Welcome!©2022 The Regency Memory Care Club

The Regency Memory Care Club® has  
partnered with Parlin Pharmacy for a

Flu & New Covid Booster Clinic
	 WHEN:	 Monday, September 26, 2022
		  10:30am – 2:30pm

	 WHERE:	 Regency Memory Care Club
		  91 Route 4 East, River Edge, NJ 

	 HOW:	 Register at:  

		  http://re.rmcc.clinic
		          or 
		  Call the club at: 

	 	 201-525-2200 
		  and someone will help you to register


